HR/VP Federica Mogherini on the
release of girls kidnapped by Boko
Haram in Nigeria

After many years far from their families, over 80 girls kidnapped by Boko
Harm have been finally released in Nigeria.

This news is a glimmer of hope that one day all the kidnapped girls will once
again return home, live freely and have a peaceful future.

Our thoughts are with them as they have the chance to rebuild their lives and
also with those that remain captive.

All must be done to ensure that those responsible of their ordeal are brought
to justice.

The EU continues to stand shoulder to shoulder with Nigeria in its fight
against terrorism and in its tireless work to free the girls.

The EU also continues to be fully committed to supporting humanitarian,
development and reconstruction work in Nigeria.
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